Perler Bead Club Permission Slip

We are excited to announce that we are continuing the after school
Perler Bead Club. Students will have the opportunity to use Perler Beads to
create designs they can take home. You will have the opportunity to follow
patterns from books or use on-line resources to create your own designs. It
is the students choice as o how many designs they complete. This club is a
great way to support creativity and increase concentration levels.

Rationale: According to the School Library Journal, September 7,
2017, Seven Surprises of Makers Spaces, "Arts and crafts - aka, making -
developing such skills as observing, visual thinking, and pattern recognition.
They develop habits that include practicing, persevering, and trial-and -error
problem solving."

Perler Bead Club will meet every Thursday after school from
2:45-3:45. Students will either take the late bus home to a local bus stop or
they can be picked up at school at 3:45. Students cannot attend the club
until this permission slip is completed as well as a late bus permission slip.

We are so excited to have this opportunity to work with you this year!
:) Mrs. Przekop and Mrs. Mazza

| give my child permission to stay after school every
Thursday to participate in the Perler Bead Club.

[J My child will be taking the late bus home and | have filled out the late bus
form.

[J My child will be a Parent Pick-up from PCMS at 3:45.

Parents/guardian signature:




